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Please docket 
 
>>> <skylightpro@san.rr.com> 4/13/2012 7:32 AM >>> 
Dear California Energy Commission,  
 
I understand that there is some proposed changes pending to the above referenced standards to make our 
State move towards more energy efficient gains pertaining to Fenestration.  I as a licensed contractor in 
California I think these changes could have a dramatic impact for reducing the overall energy consumption for 
thousands of residences throughout the State.    
However, by mandating a more stringent standard, you will effectively eliminate a large portion of my business 
that is dedicated to the replacement of less efficient skylights.  I propose allowing skylights that meet the 
current Energy Star requirements to be used to replace old, outdated, inefficient skylights.    
 
Finally for new construction, I would like to see an increase to the standard exemption from 10 SF up to 16 SF 
of Skylight Glazing to meet the current Energy Star requirements.  Lets not slow down how Californian's have 
overwhelming embraced how skylights bring natural daylight efficiently into any room.    
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Kevin E. Lightcap 
President, Skylight Pros, Inc. 
Office 858-268-9940 
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